April 4, 2025

Senior Olympics
The Dunwoody Olympics Park is back on Saturday, April 26 (2:30PM — 4:30PM) and we are looking forward to seeing all of you there.

There will be “senior friendly” games, wine, snacks, medals for winners, and lots of fun! Don’t miss it!

Health & Wellness

Bernadette Ryan, our beloved Health and Wellness nurse, will be retiring next week after almost 14 years of devoted service. Please
join us in celebrating the legacy of compassion and dedication that she provided to so many residents and staff. We will gather in
the Fox Den on Wednesday, April 9 from 2:30-3:30PM to celebrate Bernadette and all she has given to Dunwoody!

Dining Services

Easter Brunch

On Sunday, April 20, we will serve Easter Brunch in our Auditorium. Seating times are 11:30AM and 12:30PM. Brunch will conclude
at 1:30PM. Reservations are required and will be opened on March 20. Reservations can be made for IL residents by going to your
Full Count module on Touchtown. Instructions are included under the Dining Services module. Care Center residents and families
can make reservations by calling Dining Services at 610-937-4201.

Guidelines for Reservations:
e Maximum party size is 6 -- which includes residents and guests.
e The Holiday Brunch is 25 points per resident. The cost for guests is $30.00; children 5-12 years old is $15.00.
e Payment may be made by credit card, or residents can have this cost charged to their account. Points may not be used for
guests or children.
e  Pick-up for take-out is available from 11:15AM to 12:15PM.
e Reservations are necessary for take-out. (This is to ensure Dining Services has an accurate count for severing of menu
items)
Reservations will be accepted as follows:
e Reservations are needed to attend the holiday meal.
e Reservations are needed for takeout.
e One reservation per unit/residence.
e Residents are permitted up to 4 guests per unit/residence.
e The maximum party size per reservation is 6 people only -- including the resident(s).
e The resident(s) must be present during the seating time of the reservation.
¢ The Hearthside Dining Room will be closed on April 20 -- no dinner service provided.

The Private Dining Room is available for 1 reservation for Easter Brunch. This venue holds up to 18 people. Please contact Dining
Services at 610-937-4201 for a reservation. This will be available on a first come first served basis.

Infection Control

One independent living resident is positive for Influenza; one personal care resident is positive for COVID; and one skilled nursing
resident is positive for Influenza. We do not have any positive employees at this time.

Have a wonderful weekend and remember that April showers bring May flowers!



